
Cabinet-in-Confidence




Subject: Support for CDS

To whom it may concern,
 
I am a member of several bushcare groups, including Friends of Picnic Hill (Wandin, Victoria) and Candlebark Walk Bushcare (Croydon Hills, Victoria).
 
During my bushcare work I am constantly picking up plastic bottles from the ground in bushland reserves, from the sides of roads and within local waterways. Introducing a National CDS is a logical step backed up by a successful CDS operating in South Australia.
 
Please be advised that I support a National CDS with the belief that it is a beneficial system both environmentally and for job growth.
 
Yours sincerely
Amorina Priestley
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